
From: Chambers, Michelle
To: Chambers, Michelle
Subject: FW: For the Dec. 14 meeting
Date: December 10, 2020 3:22:29 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Ken Vickery <ken4429@rogers.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 1:49 PM
To: Gallagher, June <JGallagher@clarington.net>
Subject: For the Dec. 14 meeting

EXTERNAL

As a resident and tax payer in Clarington, I support a motion To recommence the work being done on the review of
environmentally protected lands(EP)in rural Clarington.
I support Official Plan mapping that is limited to Provincially required EP land.
I support full and comprehensive notification to property owners to ensure transparency and accountability.
Sincerely
Ken Vickery
4429 Trulls Rd Hampton
And 2 Chater Lane Orono

Sent from my iPhone
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